
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
MR. JOSEPH S. JAVIER 
Authorized Representative 
Vintel Logistics, Inc. 
1242 A. Sandoval Ave., 
San Miguel, Pasig City 
 
Dear Mr. Javier: 
 
We are pleased to notify you that your proposal for the Packaging and shipment of 
corporate giveaways to the Philippine Department of Tourism office in Tokyo, Japan 
in connection with Philippine Business Mission project,  in the amount of One Hundred 
Eighty-eight Thousand Pesos (PhP188,000.00), inclusive of all applicable taxes, is 
hereby accepted. You may now proceed to coordinate with the Project Officer, Ms. 
Leanne Madrijelos, through mobile phone no. 0905 7838446 or e-mail address 
leanne_madrilejos@tpb.gov.ph with regards to the implementation.  
 
We shall notify you once the Purchase Order and the Notice to Proceed are ready for 
issuance. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
MARIA ANTHONETTE C. VELASCO-ALLONES  
Chief Operating Officer 
Date:  
 
 
Conforme: 
 
 
________________________ 
Vintel Logistics, Inc.  
Date:  
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